Thursday, Octcber, 17, 1991

Present: Edwin Rowehl, Chairman, Phil Dwight, Dave Boule', Bob
Varnum, Road Agent.

Meeting called to order at 8:30 AM.

Bob reported another major break down of the loader. A costly
repair was made the early part of the year. Estimate for the
present repair was a few thousand dollars and it is uncertain if
the motor is damaged. With the loader being twenty years old the
Town can expect one repair after the other. Getting parts has
become a problem also.

The Board agreed that approving the present repair without being
sure just how extensive the damage is, was not a wise way to go.
They discussed the possibility of the purchase of a second hand

loader, or a lease, purchase agreement. Several calls were made
to dealers to get some figures.

No cdecisions were made at this time.

Selectmen adjourned 10:30 AM.



